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OCEANIA TAEKWON-DO FEDERATION

Dear Masters, Instructors and Students:

It is with great pleasure that we announce the 4th OCEANIA TAEKWON-DO FEDERATION CHAMPIONSHIPS to be held on Sunday 30th March 2008 in New Zealand. You and your students are cordially invited to participate and support the tournament. 

As you know, New Zealand has been granted the right to host the ITF World Championships in 2011, so this tournament will give your members the opportunity to experience an international competition in New Zealand prior to the World Champs.

The event has been moved to March due to the scheduling of the ITF World Cup so that as many Countries as possible will be able to support both events.

The OTF Championships is a one day event, with up to 6 rings operating throughout the day with the following events:

• Individual Sparring for all grades and all ages

• Individual Patterns for all grades and all ages

• Individual Special Technique and Power Test for black belts

• Team sparring and Team Patterns for black belts (Juniors and semiors)

• Pre-arranged Sparring – one team per country.

Lastly, beautiful trophies will be awarded best overall competitors plus medals for other winners and certificates will be presented to all competitors. We hope you will give us the chance to show you some true “Kiwi hospitality” when you visit this beautiful country.

Entry forms and full details will be available on the OTF and ITFNZ website soon. Please let us know as soon as possible if you are considering making the trip downunder.
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Master Michael Daher
President

OTF Website: www.otkd.com

ITFNZ Website: www.itfnz.org.nz
President - Master Michael Daher
PO Box 518, Parramatta, Sydney, NSW  2124, Australia

Tel 61 2 9896 4500 | Email ilshim@itfaustralia.com.au

[image: image2.jpg]